
April 20, 2020 
Regular Board Meeting   
Personnel Recommendation/Requests for Board Consideration 
 

Certified New Hire(s), 2020-2021 
Albright, Sarah Counselor, West Minico 

Dustin Heath, West Minico Principal, is recommending Sarah Albright for the middle 

school counselor position at West Minico.  Sarah will be graduating this spring with 
her degree in school counseling.  She comes highly recommended from her 

references and will be a great fit for our schools.  Sarah Albright will need to apply 
for an Idaho Teaching Certificate with a School Counselor K-12 endorsement. 

 

 

Certified Change(s), 2020-2021 
Nelson, Connie From: Minico, PE Teacher 0.5 FTE 

 To: Minico, PE Teacher 1.0 FTE 

 

 

Classified New Hire(s), 2020-2021 
Juarez, Marylou Federal Programs, Secretary 

Michele Widmier, School Improvement Director, is recommending Marylou Juarez 
for the Federal Programs Secretary position.  Marylou comes to us from the Cassia 

Headstart with a wealth of experience working with families and connecting them 
to resources in the community.   We are convinced she will be a positive addition 

to the Federal Programs staff and we anticipate that she will be able to provide the 

level of support to staff, students and families that we have come to expect from 
Sylvia.  Start Date: 08/01/2020 VI/B 

 
 

Salary Schedule(s), 2020-2021 
Administrator Salary Schedule (attached) 

 

 

Stipend(s), 2020-2021 
Ashley Johnson, Elementary Student Achievement/Technology Director, is recommending the following individuals 

receive a stipend in the amount of $400 for participating in the Learn. Teach. Change technology cohort.  Participants 
have completed 15 hours of face-to-face instruction provided after regular contract hours, participated in 4 

technology coaching sessions with Brittni Darrington and I, completed all assigned work, and integrated technology 
in their classroom.  Work was completed from October 2019 to March 2020. 

 

Alverson, Wendy Antone, Marley Baker, Lane 
 Barkes, Jaclyn Chandler, Ranae Clarke, Jamie 

 Hansen, Kailee Harris, Patricia Hyde, Taylor-Anne 
 Lee, Stormie Lopez, Vanessa 

 
Dyann Blood, Mt. Harrison Jr. High Principal, is recommending the following individuals receive a stipend in the 

amount of $150 per day for attending the Summit Learning Conference.  The conference will be scheduled for 4 

days and is tentatively being held in June 2020. 
 

 Blood, Dyann Jarvis, Richard Smith, Melody 
 Yore, Mindi 

 

Grant Killoy, East Minico Athletic Director, is recommending adding a 7th Grade Assistant Football Coach to the 
Stipend Salary Schedule for East Minico.  In 2019-2020 he made the recommendation to move his vacant assistant 

track position to a 7th grade assistant football position, this was a one-time change.  He would now like to move that 
position back to track and add a 7th grade assistant football coaching position.  (Attached) 
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Resignation(s), 2019-2020 
Bird, Troy Minico, Teacher End of 2019-2020 School Year 
Dietz, Denise West Minico, Teacher End of 2019-2020 School Year 

Killoy, Grant East Minico, Track Coach 04/15/2020 


